
— Liberty Utilities
Michael J. Sheehan, Esq

Senior Counsel
Phone: 603-216-3635

Email: Michael.Sheehan@libertyutilities.com

May 26, 2016
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Debra Howland, Executive Director MP1k’ 2?HWThpH2%8
N.H. Public Utilities Commission
2 1 South Fruit Street, Suite I 0
Concord, NH 03301

Re: Docket No. DE 16-277, Liberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty
Utilities
Reliability Enhancement Plan and Vegetation Management Plan

Dear Ms. Howland;

On behalfofLiberty Utilities (Granite State Electric) Corp. d/b/a Liberty Utilities, I write
to inform the Commission that the Company does not object to Staff’s request to admit proposed
Exhibit 5, revised schedules HMT-1 through IIMT-5. Paper copies ofthis letter will be filed on
May 27, 2016.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Michael J. Sheehan
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